
 

 
 
 
FECR to Operate New Fort Lauderdale Train Service Into Jacksonville  
 
We are pleased to announce an enhancement to our northbound rail services. 
At FECR, we are committed to providing efficiency, flexibility and most of all 
reliability to our valued customers.   
 
Effective September 8, 2015, Florida East Coast Railway (FECR) will update 
our northbound rail service by adding a new train start with gate cut-off and 
availability as noted below. 
 

As volumes demand, FECR will also operate a Monday service into Jacksonville with 
similar gate cut-off and destination availability. 
 
This additional northbound train start will boost efficiencies while providing 
increased flexibility, and added capacity across our network for customers.   
 
To learn more about this new northbound train, or any of our other service 
offerings, please contact FECR Customer Service or your Sales 
Representative for more information. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

Origin Destination Days of 
Departure 

Origin Gate 
Cut-Off 

Destination 
Availability 

FEC 
Train 

Fort 
Lauderdale Jacksonville Tu, W, Th, F 1600 1130 (next day) 218 

August 12, 2015 
 
 
CUSTOMER SERVICE 
CENTER 
Phone:  800-824-2330 
 
 
E-MAIL 
contact@fecrwy.com 
 
 
WEBSITE 
www.fecrwy.com 
 
 
EMERGENCY 
NUMBERS: 
General/Emergency Line:   
800-342-1131(Press 1 to 
report a railroad emergency.) 
 
To report illegal dumping, 
contact the FECR 
Environmental Department at 
(904) 279-3277. 


